
 
As you know, all events, travel and meetings across the nation have been postponed because of the 
Coronavirus, including our 4-Day MBA scheduled for April 23-26, 2020.  
  
We can only imagine the difficulties and inconvenience this has presented to you. While this delay is out 
of everyone’s control, we are remaining flexible on rescheduling this event. None of us know how long 
social distancing and other guidelines from the CDC will be in effect or what things will look like on the 
other side. But what we do know is this: the need for solid business and financial education has never 
been greater… and that is the purpose and sole outcome of the 4-Day MBA! 
  
Here is our current plan (please note: these dates are subject to further change as we’ll be monitoring 
CDC recommendations going forward): 
 

•     NEW DATES -   August 2-5, 2020  
•     NEW DATES - September 10-13, 2020  

  
What we need from you: 
  

• Please write to us at events@keystothevault.com to confirm your seat for either the August 2-
5, 2020 or September 10-13, 2020 event. 

  
Like you, we are still making plans, but will continue to remain flexible and appropriately health 
conscious. This is an unprecedented time for everyone. Be healthy, safe and smart about what you are 
doing and who you are doing it with.  
  
Best, 
  
Keith and Sandi Cunningham 
   
PS… Please respond to us and let us know you have received this email and which event you prefer. 
Thank you! 
  
PSS… If you booked a hotel room at the Omni using our booking link for the April 23-26, 2020 event, that 
reservation has automatically been cancelled.   
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